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Newmarket FOOD PANTRY

nourishing neighbours

June 10th, 2021.
Dear York Catholic District School Board Communities of:

St. Nicholas, Canadian Martyrs, Notre Dame, St. Paul, Our Lady of Good Counsel, St. John Chrysostom,
St. Elizabeth Seton.

“Gratitude makes sense of our past, brings peace for today, and creates a vision for tomorrow.”
~Melody Beattie

Thank you so much for hosting your recent food drive in support of the Newmarket Food Pantry. Your
generous support and school spirit speaks volumes about your commitment to our shared community.
Through your generosity and effort, the seven participating schools combined to produce 2309 lbs of
food, that’s the equivalent weight of an adult Rhinoceros!!

Your food donations helped us to provide emergency food relief to those in our community who are
currently facing food insecurity. On average we have over 1300 visits to the Food Bank each month,
with 37% being children under the age of 18.

Because of community champions like you we will continue to play a pivotal role in helping to guide our
clients on the path to self-sufficiency, and achieve our vision of a community free from hunger.

On behalf of all the individuals and families who depend on the Newmarket Food Pantry for a little extra
help, thank you for your generous gift. Your kindness is truly appreciated.

With gratitude,

Adrian Bain

Executive Director
Newmarket Food Pantry

1251 Gorham St., Unit 8 & 9, Newmarket, ON. L3Y 8Yé
905.895.6823 | www.newmarketfoodpantry.ca
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Sincerely,
Adrian Bain

Executive Director
Newmarket Food Pantry

1251 Gorham St., Unit 8 & 9, Newmarket, ON. L3Y 8Yé
905.895.6823 | www.newmarketfoodpantry.ca




